
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Tuesday 29th April 2025  
  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
  

Thursday 8th May marks the 80th anniversary since the end of World War 2 in Europe (VE Day).  
  

As a school, we will be joining the nation in commemorating this important occasion and are 
planning a variety of activities in school to teach the children about this historic event. Children will 
be completing a special lesson about VE Day in their classes, we will hold an assembly for the 
children and we will listen to the music of that time during lunch such as The Dam Busters Theme, 
Dame Vera Lynn's White Cliffs of Dover and We’ll Meet Again and The Lambeth Walk.  
 

On the day, children are also invited to come to school wearing something red, something white or 
something blue – or all three colours if they want to go all out!  
  

Thank you for supporting your child to join in with this national event.  
  

Yours sincerely  
  

Mrs Collett  
Executive Headteacher  
 

 

 


